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Circular Economy Strategy Consultation 
Circular Economy Division 
Department of the Environment, Climate and Communications 
  
  
  
To Whom It May Concern: 
  
I am pleased to enclose a response to the public consultation on Ireland’s First Whole-of-Government Circular 
Economy Strategy from TU Dublin, with input from our Environmental Sustainability and Health Institute and the 
Grangegorman Development Agency.  
  
Our submission comprises comments and feedback on the consultation questions.  We also include a number of 
Case Studies on circular economy initiatives for consideration and possible inclusion in the final version of the 
Strategy.   
  
Should you require any further information on any aspect of the question, please do not hesitate to contact the 
undersigned.  
  
  
 
Kind regards 
  
Brian O’Neill 
  

 

 

Professor Brian O'Neill 
Director - Research, Enterprise & Innovation Services 
City Campus 

________________________________________ 

–  +353 1 402 8054  –  +353868030050  – tudublin.ie 
 

OT Baile Átha Cliath - Gráinseach Ghormáin, D07 H6K8, Éire. 
TU Dublin - Grangegorman, D07 H6K8, Ireland. 
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This email originated from TU Dublin. If you received this email in error, please delete it from your system. 
Please note that if you are not the named addressee, disclosing, copying, distributing or taking any action 
based on the contents of this email or attachments is prohibited.  
 
Is ó OT Baile Átha Cliath a tháinig an ríomhphost seo. Má fuair tú an ríomhphost seo trí earráid, scrios de do 
chóras é le do thoil. Tabhair ar aird, mura tú an seolaí ainmnithe, go bhfuil dianchosc ar aon nochtadh, aon 
chóipeáil, aon dáileadh nó ar aon ghníomh a dhéanfar bunaithe ar an ábhar atá sa ríomhphost nó sna hiatáin 
seo.  
























